
 

Not too much to write about this month thanks to Mother Nature. 

The Bristol Plains Pistoleros April 7th and April 8th Cowboy matches 
were canceled due to cold weather. We rescheduled these matches 
for the following weekend. The April 14th and April 15th Cowboy 
matches also had to be canceled due to the prediction of rain. Well it 
not only rained on April 14th and   15th but it also snowed. Lets hope 
that Mother Nature will be kind to us for the rest of the year. Our next 
Cowboy matches will be held on May 5th & May 6th. A Wild Bunch 
Match will be held on May 20th.

We are pleased to announce that Larry Brooks (Huckleberry) has 
been certified to teach SASS RO1 and SASS RO2 classes. 
Congratulations to Huckleberry.

Shamrock SASS #56840 and Huckleberry SASS #43860 will be 
offering the SASS Range Officer Courses in conjunction with the 
Reckoning on the Rock at the Beloit Rifle Club on Thursday May 31, 
2018. The classes will be held from 8:00 AM until 5:00 PM. Both 
SASS RO1 and SASS RO2 classes will offered. Attached is a Flyer 
with more details. Please contact Pat Gannon AKA Shamrock at or  
701-399-6885 for further information. 

Take a look at  Pages 4 & 5. We will continue to post CAS related 
items for sale in this Newsletter. If you have an item you wish to sell or 
are looking for a specific item, please contact Johnny McCrae. A few 
pictures and a description along with your contact information are all 
that's needed.

In addition to sponsoring the Bristol Plains Pistoleros SASS Club the 
Conservation Club of Kenosha County CCKC also sponsors a 
National Congress of Old West Shootists (NCOWS) Posse called the 
Sweetwater Regulators. In 2018 three NCOWS Matches will be held 
at the CCKC Cowboy Range. Please visit the Sweetwater Regulators 
website at www,sweetwaterregulators.com or contact Johnny McCrae 
for more information.

It is our goal to provide you with a safe and fun Cowboy Action 
shooting experience. We welcome your comments and suggestions. 
                                                    

Contacts
Huckleberry
huckscamp@gmail.com
815-814-0227

Rusty Brec
geb324@comcast.net
847-421-1246

Johnny McCrae
jvsaffran@wi.rr.com
262-758-2000

 From the Match Director's Saddle
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